NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION STUDENT POSTER SYMPOSIUM

Dear National Science Foundation Past and Current Fellows, Please inform me right away by email (deadline May 4, 2001) if any of your students will present a poster at the 2001 National Science Foundation Student Poster Symposium scheduled for SATURDAY, JUNE 2 at CAL STATE NORTHRIDGE.

There will be prizes, certificates, etc. for students and teachers.

If by May 4 we do not have enough participants for a June 2 Symposium, we will make arrangements for students who wish to present posters to present them on a special VIP individual appointment basis, with the same prizes and certificates.

The new volume of the student research journal should be arriving soon from the publisher. All teachers with abstracts in the journal will receive a free copy and those who ordered extra copies will also receive those copies.

BY FRIDAY, MAY 4 (preferably earlier) PLEASE EMAIL ME:

(steven.oppenheimer@csun.edu) with the following information.

1) Teacher's name (your name)________________________________

2) Teacher's School__________________________________________

3) Your email address________________________________________

4) Your best contact phone number with area code_____________

5) ESTIMATE OF NUMBER OF POSTERS THAT YOUR STUDENTS WILL PRESENT_________

(names of students and titles of posters are NOT needed at this time)

Many thanks.

Sincerely, Steve Oppenheimer, NSF Project Director Norm Herr, NSF Implementation Director

steven.oppenheimer@csun.edu

Dr. Steve Oppenheimer, BIOLOGY Cal State, Northridge Northridge, CA 91330-8303 818/677-3336

